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Disciples of the Month
The September Students of the Month
are Zephyr Buccilli, Elizabeth Gonzalez,
Harlen Demel and Kayla Champagne,
pictured above.  They were chosen for
their Christian behavior, kindness for

others, and always doing the right thing
even when nobody's watching.
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Student Council
Upcoming dates and more pictures

      Recently Trisha Kartz donated her hair
to Maggie's Wigs 4 Kids of Michigan, whom

give all of their wigs to children in need. 
 Thank you Trisha for your thoughtfulness.  

I personally love your new look!  
Mrs. Johnson

   Before               After        



Many of you know everyone has to earn 100 service hours or pay $1200 to meet
your fundraising credit. 

HOW TO MEET YOUR 100 SERVICE HOURS
1. SELL 50/50 TICKETS (2 tickets =1 service hour) 

****(WE ONLY HAVE 4 MORE WEEKS)****
 There are 4 area churches we can sell to. To sign up to sell at a church, click on this
link CHURCH SIGN UP Please review the available slots below and click on the
button to sign up.  

2. Send out the letters to family or friends that your child brought home today (look
for a Manila envelope in your child's backpack)

3. Sign up to help at lunchtime -1.5 service hours

4. Sign up to make follow up phone calls to businesses that were sent letters. (This
must be done at the school)

5. Sign up to call parents to see how they are doing with 50/50 tickets (This must be
done at the school)

6. Sign up to organize the uniform closet, supply closet and/or help with
maintenance.  If you have any questions or need any help please feel free to
contact me.  

Liz Hoogerhyde
President of Home and School
989-915-0006 or help4usw@yahoo.com              
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A Message from Home & School Committee

STAR TRACK/After School Program
STAR (Study, Think, Achieve, Reach) After school tutoring
program until 4:30pm.  
Sign up forms will be handed out by each teacher next week
Program will be every Thursday, starting Oct. 8, 2020.

2020-2021
OLLRCS School Calendar

 LUNCH HELP LINK.             TRAINING LINK  

PreK/K:  abawek@ollrcs.org
1st/2nd:  kpacella@ollrcs.org
3rd-5th:  ksmith@ollrcs.org
6th-8th:  amckuen@ollrcs.org

Academic Progress  
   Feel free to email your child's teacher

concerning their academic progress/behavior.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040444aeae2eaafa7-5050
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:9d34e48d-a425-4694-9a1e-69529648184f
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:9d34e48d-a425-4694-9a1e-69529648184f
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040444aeae2eaafa7-daily
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040444aeae2eaafa7-daily
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_2.cfm?theme=0&org=23677
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_2.cfm?theme=0&org=23677


Student Council

“Have I not commanded you? Be strong and courageous. Do not be frightened, and do not
be dismayed, for the LORD your God is with you wherever you go.” 

Joshua 1:9

Class Challenge
Ice Cream Party

The class that turns in the most 50/50
tickets from Sept. 21-Oct 4th will receive
an ice cream party.  Thank you Dr. Jessica

Laorden, MD for sponsoring the party!

  CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL
PARTICIPANTS!

 I could not be more proud of the 13 students that gave
speeches for a leadership role on Student Council.  Every
student did a spectacular job, found the courage to face

their fears and gained valuable public speaking experience
at such a young age.  All students were respectful of their

peers and had well thought out questions of those running
for office.  Pictured to the right are 2020/21 Student Counsil

members, Annie Barnes-upper elementary class
representative, Laura Janisse-middle school representative,

Riley Beckwith-Secretary, Sidney Horski-President, Owen
Barnes, Treasurer and Trisha Kartz-Vice President.  Missing

from the group photo is Mason Reed, Upper Elementary
Class Representative.      



Sept. 7th-Oct. 9th:  NWEA Testing window
Oct. 2nd:  Teacher PD/No school for students
Oct 5th:  50/50 Tickets due for class challenge
Oct. 7th:  Ice Cream Party-class challenge winners
Oct 8th:  School wide Vision &  Hearing Screening
Oct. 8th:  STAR Track/After school tutoring 
Oct. 9th:  Jean Day
Oct. 15th:  STAR Track/After school tutoring
Oct. 16th:  Zip Line at Snow Snake 6th-8th grades
Oct. 19th:  Fleming Farms Field trip PreK/K
Oct. 20th:  Fleming Farms Field trip 1st/2nd
Oct. 22nd:  School pictures & Jean Day
Oct. 22nd:  STAR Track/After school tutoring
Oct 22nd:  All 50/50 tickets must be turned in
Oct. 24th:  50/50 ticket Drawing
Oct. 26th:  Ice Cream party for winning class
Oct. 27th:  Fleming Farms Field trip 3rd-5th
Oct. 29th:  STAR Track/After school tutoring

We have gotten off to a fantastic start
at OLLRCS.  All classes have completed
their NWEA testing, with the exception
of a few make up tests.  I invite you to
email your child's teacher to discuss

their academic progress.  Thank you for
partnering with us in teaching your

child core values and supporting their
educational journey.  The staff and I

have seen a lot of progress already.  We
also thank our many volunteers at

OLLRCS.  Our school could not function
efficiently without your help!

May God Bless You All,

Mrs. Michelle Johnson

Visit Our Lady of the
Lake Regional Catholic

Facebook page for more
pictures!


